
Hi Vy, 
  
While we’d prefer a staged subdivision, given E3 requires the intersection to be completed prior to 
any stage 2 CC, Council would not have any objection to allowing the Wicks Waterloo intersection 
works to occur within 4 months of subdivision. 
  
Thanks, 
Dyalan 
  
Dyalan Govender │ Business Support Coordinator 
P:(02) 9952 8188 │E: DGovender@ryde.nsw.gov.au │ www.ryde.nsw.gov.au 
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